From: Abarca, Anabel 
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2015 4:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Public Gift

Steve,

On Friday, January 9th, at approximately 4:20pm, a local resident gifted a rosca de reyes, a traditional Mexican bread pastry, to the office. We accepted it on behalf of the city and have offered it to residents. 

Have a great weekend,

Anabel Abarca

Chief of Staff

Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

